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Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are holding trials at lunchtime on Friday 29th September for an upcoming Year 3 and 4 
mixed gender football tournament taking place in a few weeks’ time.  

If your child would like to participate in the trials, please ensure they come to school 
wearing their PE kit and trainers.  The spaces for the tournament are limited however, 
there will be other sporting opportunities throughout the year.  

Many thanks,  

Mrs McGill 

HLTA PE 
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